
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

September 19, 2017 

 

 

Agenda Item:      4.6 

 

 

Subject:    Approval of Standard Service Agreement between the University of the 

Pacific and Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College   

 

 

Background: The purpose of this agreement is to be able to access learning modules from the 

University of the Pacific for the purposes of training the dental hygiene faculty and students in 

the placement of Interim Therapeutic Restorations (ITRs).  This agreement is being executed as 

of September 20, 2017 with the effective date of August 1, 2017 through August 31, 2020. The  

University of the Pacific (Contractor) is to be compensated a fee of $600 dollars to provide both 

faculty and students in the dental hygiene program access to materials during the contract term 

and will provide access to the online ITR and X-Ray Curriculum (Pacific Sakai) for all training. 

 

Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Standard Service 

Agreement between the University of the Pacific and Chabot-Las Positas Community College 

District, Chabot College for the period of August 1, 2017 through August 31, 2020. It is further 

recommended that the Board authorizes the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the 

agreement on behalf of the District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted:  Krista R. Johns/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 

         

         

  APPROVED   DISAPPROVED   TABLED 

 


